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Everyone at OPFC couldn’t be prouder of Zac (2011B) and Kellan (2010B) for 

being selected to attend the U.S. Soccer Talent ID Center in Seattle, WA. This is a 

huge accomplishment that speaks to their hard work, dedication, and exceptional 

abilities on the field. Zac, a key player in our 2011B Academy, has demonstrated 

an unwavering commitment to developing his game and elevating the level of 

play within our club. Kellan, was a key piece in the success of our 2010B 

Academy for the past 3 seasons. Kellan has since been selected by the Portland 

Timbers Academy, where he continues to represent OPFC by showcasing his 

talents at the next level 

Both players embody the values we expect from our athletes each time they step 

onto the field, and their success is a testament to the solid foundation they’ve 

built here at OPFC. It’s truly rewarding to see them recognized at such a high 

level by U.S. Soccer, and we are excited for them to test themselves against the 

region’s top players in front of U.S. Soccer scouts. This achievement is not just a 

personal milestone for Zac and Kellan but also a reflection of the hard work and 

dedication of everyone involved at Oregon Premier FC. 

 

Alex Hockborn 

OPFC Technical Director 
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